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Lt. Governor in Greenville

Hi Tim,

| am reaching out regarding a couple events the Lieutenant Governor will be attending in Greenville this Thursday,
June 8th. He will be attending and speaking at the GSA Business Report’s Power Event at the Hilton that morning at
7:30am as well as The Carolinas Chinese Chamber of Commerce dinner at the Younts Center at 6:00pm that evening.

| wanted to make sure you and the WYFF team were aware the Lieutenant Governor would be in town in case you
were interested in covering the events. Please let me know if you are interested or if you have any questions!

Thank you,
Tori Beth

Tori Beth Black

Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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